
HANDOUT – Correspondence 
10-24-2018 Executive Director Selection Committee 

From: Rachel Hyden   
Sent: Tuesday, October 23, 2018 1:38 PM 
To: Jake Mackenzie; Scott Haggerty; Jeannie Bruins; Nick Josefowitz; Julie Pierce; Jim Spering; Amy 
Worth 
Cc: Kimberly Ward; Beaudry Kock; Executive Board SF Transit Riders 
Subject: Support for Seamless Bay Area hiring kit re: MTC ED selection 

 
Dear members of the MTC Executive Director Selection Committee, 
 
I'm writing on behalf of San Francisco Transit Riders, a member-supported advocate for 
excellent, affordable and growing public transit.  
 
As an organization of transit riders, we support a strong, integrated regional public transportation 
system as we believe a robust public transit network is essential to the livability and 
sustainability of the Bay Area. As you embark on this very important search for the next regional 
transportation leader, we strongly urge your consideration of Seamless Bay Area's Hiring Kit, 
which outlines a wide range of recommendations to consider, including a candidate scoring kit, a 
vision for MTC under new leadership (of which we soundly support), and possible candidates to 
consider across the globe. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
Rachel Hyden 
 

 

Rachel Hyden 
Executive Director 
San Francisco Transit Riders 
sftransitriders.org 
 
 

JOIN US 

 

 
 


